

















e Inconsistency between the ETAC and Reference Services on exceeding
contracted capacity at a connection point.

e Synergy required to provide financial security for works required by
customers and the associated contributions that need to be paid to Western
Power by the customer.

» Lack of clarity with how Synergy will obtain access to Western Power
systems for the connection point data in schedule 3.

e Inconsistency between the ETAC and the Metering Code Model Service Level
Agreement for deleting connections points from the ETAC.

e Poor asset data integrity preventing Synergy from reconciling network
charges under the ETAC for Streetlight and Unmetered Reference Services.

It is important that the ETAC is not used as a mechanism to unfairly mitigate
Western Power’s commercial and business risks. These risks should be managed by
the appropriate regulatory framework and not forced on users through the ETAC.

The policy determination on all these issues should be clear and these issues should
not be conditional on providing an access offer to an applicant.

Synergy notes that these are challenging issues to negotiate with a monopoly
service provider especially for a small retailer. Synergy believes these are
fundamental policy issues that encourage disputes and need to be addressed
urgently under the Access Arrangement.

3 Conclusion

Synergy submits these preliminary comments for the consideration of the ERA and

would be pleased for the opportunity to meet and discuss these issues in detail.

Yours faithfully

KARTHI MAHALINGHAM
Networks Manager
Synergy
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